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Showing the Love: 

 

Since this is the February edition, this author thought it be appropriate to “show 
the love” ….of golf and friends.  On January 4th our league again played with the 
ladies from Pine Lakes.  There were 58 players that day and each team was 
composed of members from both leagues.  We played a Red, White and Blue 
Shamble, but most importantly we enhanced new and already developed 
friendships.  One member said to me, “I love this idea and hope we never stop 
doing this”.  Now that’s love…. of golf and friends…. See the pics below and 
identify who you met because of this event.   
 

 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Making the game a little more enjoyable, Dave Leonard our Pro, let each team 
determine if he should drive off the tee on hole #18 for them.  Of course, after 
each player’s drive attempt, I believe each team chose his ball during this 
shamble.  When my team got there, when asked, he proudly noted that of 8 
drives, he got 7 on the green before we had arrived.  Thanks, Dave, for making 
this challenging hole just a bit easier for many teams to not only make par, but 
even get birdies.   
 
January Shoot Out:  This month more than 10 players entered the shoot out 
competition and we even had 3 alternates qualify before the competition 
occurred.  This is a testament to our growing membership 
since the holidays.  The shoot out was held on January 19th 
and there we more than 40 persons in attendance to cheer 
on our players.  As always it was competitive and fun.  On 
hole one, 5 players ended up in the left side ditch and yet, 
recovery was evident.  There were 4 Chip Offs on holes # 
2, 3, 6 and 8.  Our winners were: Judy Chase #1; Laura 
Broad #2 and Freda Bennett #3 


